
 

 
 

Empanelment	Criteria	for	 
Production	Services	Companies	/	Line	Producers	 

for	Film	Facilitation	Office	(FFO) 
 

15th	November	2018 
CORRIGENDUM 

 
With	 reference	 to	 the	Request	of	Empanelment	of	 Line	Producers	and	Production	Service	
Companies	 (PSCs)	 for	FFO	web	portal	no	NFDC-FFO/Empanel-001/2018	dated	22nd	October	
2018,	read	with	corrigendum	dated	5th	November,	2018	the	following	corrigendum	is	being	
issued: 
 
The	announcement	of	empanelment	has	now	been	extended	from	15th	November,	2018	
till	further	notice.	
  
Except	 the	 above,	 all	 other	 terms	 and	 conditions	 mentioned	 in	 web	 portal	 no.	 NFDC-
FFO/Empanel-001/2008	dated	22nd	October,	2018	and	corrigendum	dated	5th	November,	
2018	shall	continue	to	remain	the	same. 
 
*All	further	communication	with	regards	to	this	will	also	be	available	on	the	NFDC	website	
www.nfdcindia.com 
	


